
Attachment 2 – IRP Excerpt 

The section of the IRP on which the RPS report relies was inadvertently not filed in the IRP.  PSE is in the 

process of supplementing the IRP report in Docket UE-200304 to include the information which should 

be filed shortly after the RPS filing is made on June 1, 2021.  At that time, PSE will supplement this RPS 

filing with its Attachment 2. 


